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19th September, 1931.

Dear Sir,
With reference to Glasgow First Entry Report
Ho, 51756 on the Notorship "INPERIAL TRANSPORT", I have to
say that it is concluded the pumping arrangements in the
cargo holds etec. are as approved but I shall be glad if
you will ascertain and let me lmow whether this is so.
I shall also be glad if you will inquire from the
Surveyor, and let me lmow, the number and size of the bilge
suctions in the spaces outside the cargo tanks and main
engine room, and the size and capacity of the pump in the
forward pump room. '
I an, Desr Sir, e
Yours faithfully, ES;,

pro 3ecretary.

The Secretary,
GLASGOY
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